
Report to Academic Senate for October 26, 2016 

Kim Nickell, faculty co-chair 

 

Program Review Committee (PRC) 

See https://committees.kccd.edu/bc/committee/programreview for supporting documents 

 

 October 4: 

o PRC began the process of reading AU’s and Comprehensives, discussed issues 

and problems committees members were encountering 

o Reviewed committee membership and updated goals for the 2016-17 year. 

o It was determined that the committee charge that had been agreed upon fall 2015 

may not have been updated through Academic Senate 

 

 

 October 18: 

o A few program reviews are still trickling in.  Final reads of all program review 

documents by committee members need to be completed by October 19; however, 

there are still a few program reviews that have not been submitted. 

o Resource allocation and assessment forms are in the process of being sent to 

appropriate committees. 

 Upcoming: 

o Strategic Directions Report- The document is due to AIQ Nov. 17.   

o Members of PRC will be attending AIQ’s Strategic Directions Workshop (TBD) 

 

 

If you have any questions, please check the committee’s page, contact me, or contact your 

representatives on the committees.  If your area has no representation on the committee, 

please consider joining us. 

 

Co-Chairs: Manny Mourtzanos-administration, Kristin Rabe- classified; Kim Nickell, Faculty 

Members-Diane Allen, Counseling; Anna Agenjo, Library; Bernadette Towns, FACE; Andrea 

Tumblin, Mathematics; Hal Mendoza, Business; Mark Osea, Counseling; Neeley Hatridge, 

Communications; Odella Johnson, ACDV; Beth Rodacker, EMLS, Pam Davis, ASL; Nicole 

Hernandez, NURS; Heather Baltis, AG; Savanna Andrasian, Eng. 

Administrators-Sue Vaughn, Enrollment Services; Laura Lorigo, Administrative Services; Liz 

Rozell, STEM; Angela Bono, Adjunct,  

Classified- Meg Stidham, CSEA designee 

Student- SGA: vacant  

Research representative vacant. 

 


